
WHEN 

WHAT 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

Flood Control  

Channel Improvements 
Lane Channel  

Maintenance Project (Irvine) 

Anticipated Construction Duration 

July 24, 2023 — Late October 2023 

Working Days/Hours  Monday—Friday 

     6:30 a.m.—5 p.m. 
The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change due to 

weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works will complete repairs along a segment of the Lane Flood Control Channel 

located adjacent to MacArthur Boulevard in the city of Irvine. 

Crews will perform maintenance repairs to the flood 

control channel to continue effective flood protection. 

Businesses within close proximity to the flood control 

channel may experience a temporary increase in 

noise due to equipment and maintenance activities. 

PARTIAL ROAD CLOSURES 

Roads will remain open at all times during construction, 

however lanes closures may be required at times while 

moving materials in and out of the project area. 

Area motorists and other road users may experience 

delays when traveling in the project area during 

working hours. 

CONTACT  

INFO 

WHERE 

Sup. Construction Inspector Mario Garcia  (714) 599-0681 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

Construction Inspector Raymond Sanchez (657) 641-5040 

Please follow guidance posted on 

construction signs and directions from          

flag personnel near the project area.  

ocpublicworks 

Project Area 


